
Majority Rules – The Movie 

Feb. 1, 2025, at Plymouth Public Library at 1:00 pm 

Brought to you by:  

League of Women Voters of the Plymouth Area 

 

Majority Rules is a groundbreaking documentary 

that poses the question “What if changing the way 

we vote could change everything?”  

In 2022, 120 candidates in statewide and 

congressional primaries won their election with less 

than 50% of the vote and dozens won with over 2/3 

of voters voting for someone else. 

Does that seem like majority rules to you? 

There are election reforms that may allow the actual 

majority to rule and… 

            Save money 

        Increase voter turnout 

            Discourage negative campaigning 

"One form, Ranked Choice Voting, has already been adopted by over 60 

jurisdictions with bipartisan support (Cambridge and Easthampton in 

Massachusetts), in 24 states - for local elections and in Maine & Alaska for 

statewide elections. 

Join the League of Women Voters of the Plymouth Area in viewing this new 

documentary - MAJORITY RULES- to learn how changing the way we vote 

could change everything.  A discussion of the concept will be held after the 

movie for those interested and a mock election will be held where you can 

vote the ranked choice voting way yourself in an important election: best 

cookie! 

Free and Open to the Public 


